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1  Shropshire Homepoint: 
Consultation on Housing Services 
to Facilitate Future Commissioning 

(a)  That approval be given to relocate and bring in-house Shropshire Home-Point, the 
service to be based within the Housing Options Team (Housing Health and Well-Being) 
with effect from 1st June 2014. 

(b) That Shropshire Home-Point be integrated with the overarching review of Housing Health 
and Well-Being in the context of the Council’s (draft) Commissioning Strategy. 

(c) That in recognition of the TUPE obligations with respect to three staff members, and to 
ensure retention of expertise and continuity of service, the transfer of Shropshire Home-
Point into the Housing Options Service (Housing Health and Well-Being) be undertaken 
with full acceptance of relevant TUPE obligations and entitlements. 


